
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 9/17/2012 1:15:47 PM
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Davis lighting center Wednesday

Michael -

Happy new year!

I was wondering if you had all the information you needed for the Commissioner about 
the event and the center. I plan to be there for the event as well.

yours

sid
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